
Re: CAN-SPAM Act Rulemaking, Project No. R411008

To the Commissioners,

I am a stay at home mom who uses email to advertise my online business.
That is how I make money to stay home with my 4 children.

The Internet has opened the doors to so many opportunities for parents to
work from home.

Taking away the direct advertising I have would ultimately force parentsiike-
me to get a job outside of the home.

Please, there are good people out there who this will hurt. People who are
spam compliant and follow all the rules. Taking away this mean of
advertising will be devastating. It will not only hurt me, but it will hurt my
four children as well.

Respectfully

Tucson, AZ 85748
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